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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
                 Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
January 2017
Happy New Year-Looking Ahead in 2017
If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome!  The officers of the Beachwood Civic Association look forward to meeting more new neighbors this year at the monthly civic meetings.  
Payment of the yearly civic association dues ($25) is voluntary.  To date, dues have been received for 96 out of 328 homes.  Although the yearly membership drive has ended, we will gladly accept dues at any time.  Simply mail the payment to the Beachwood Civic Association, (BCA) Post Office Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385. 
Nominations For The 2017 Civic Association Officers Are:
David Manners – President

_________– Vice President

Alice Kuhn – Treasurer and

Janis Manners – Secretary

Voting will be during the upcoming civic meeting.  

If you are interested in becoming involved in your community, please come on by the next meeting!
Results of the Lieutenant’s Walk

Lt. Nader suggested having your yard well-lit at night.  A strong indicator of drug activity is if you see cars coming and going to one residence.  If that is the case, please call 630-0500 and provide the street address.  Remember, you can remain anonymous. 
In recent months, here are a few examples of crimes in Beachwood:

*  vehicle damaged by bricks thrown through windows;

*  vehicle break-ins and theft of items;

*  armed robbery;

*  assault-aggravated battery with deadly weapon; 

*  empty houses vandalized.

Now is the time to step up and get involved with our Neighborhood Watch Program.  
Mr. Mike Gillim (telephone no. 998-9115) is the Neighborhood Watch Coordinator.  If we work together and communicate what is happening, it could be the solution to reducing crime in Beachwood.  By calling Mr. Gillim and providing your e-mail address, you can be notified of incidents of crime. We will be discussing this topic further at the next civic meeting on January 17th.  The email address is:  Beachwood.watch@yahoo.com
Welcome To Beachwood Sign

The sign has been repaired. Thanks to the BCA for the hard work and numerous telephone calls to obtain proposals for the restoration of the sign.
Recycle Schedule (Yellow Top Bin)

Is Every OTHER Week

It appears there is still uncertainty on when to put the recycle bin to the curb.  The Waste Pro Company sent calendars to each resident several months ago.  The calendars are color coded to make it easy to follow.  For example, recycle days will be:   01/10, 01/24, 02/07, 02/21, etc.
If an item doesn’t fit into the trash bin, put it out for collection on the recycle day.  i.e., mattresses, furniture, etc. 
Thank You River Region Human Services (RRHS) 

A special thanks to RRHS Staff, Ms. Terri Gates, for another successful year of operations at the Beachwood Community Center.


   Our Next Meeting
will be held on Tuesday, Jan. 17th
at 7:00 pm inside the Community
Center, 11758 Marina Drive
 Newcomers are always welcome!
